Page 1 of 1

Gil Vick

From: "Gil Vick" <gildsail@verizon.net>

To: "Rudy Tatum" <rtatum487 @earthlink.net>; "Paul Juescke" <pjsailorman@hotmail.com>; "Mike
Butts" <mbuttsO5@earthlink.net>; "Larry Renfrow" <lrenfrow@co.cumberland.nc.us>; "Greg &
Valerie G" <KDJURO@aol.com>; "Gaines Grantham" <pappy700@nc.rr.com>; "David Sessoms"
<Davidsessoms570@cs.com>; "Butch Blanchard" <hcblanchard@embargmail.com>

Cc: "Mike & Eva Cooper" <ecooper@intrstar.net>; "Leeward Boat"
<Leeward_Boat@yahoogroups.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 22, 2009 5:19 PM

Subject:  Minutes

1. I notice with concern that all archive copies of previous board minutes have been removed from the
WSC web pages. Is this a screw up or a change in policy?

2. I trust that the draft minutes of the November 2008 shareholder meeting, the first meeting of the
current board in November 2008, the January 2009 board meeting, and ALL future board minutes will
be published?

SUNSHINE is important. Keeping shit in a dark place might be good for growing MUSHROOMS but does
not promote much trust.

...Gil
SUNSHINE & MEMBERSHIP

3/12/2009



